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11th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Hot Weather 

I write to introduce myself as the new interim Head of School at Cranbury College. I look 
forward to speaking with you in due course and hope from next year we can host some events 
at the school, so that you can meet staff who teach and support your child(ren) and in addition 
can support you throughout your child’s educational journey. 

There will be further communication coming to you in September regarding a new platform call 
Bromcom, which can be accessed via an app on your mobile phone which displays attendance, 
behaviour (both positive and negatives) and push notifications (alerts sent by school to the 
app). 

In the meantime, can I ask for your support in ensuring in this hot weather your child is prepared 
for school by bringing a water bottle if needed (we do have cups on site if this is not possible) 
and wearing appropriate clothing. Inappropriate clothing would consist of belly tops and short 
shorts; whilst I appreciate it is hot, please ensure they arrive in suitable clothing for school. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a lovely summer break and I look forward to meeting you 
soon. 

Thank you for your continued support of Cranbury College, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss C Burns 

Head of School  

Cranbury College  

 
 
 
 


